
 

Note: This map has been removed from the Upper 

Thames River Assessment Report. The 

London-Fanshawe wells were 

decommissioned in the summer of 2020. The 

City of London is now supplied entirely by the 

Lake Huron Primary Water Supply System and 

the Elgin Area Primary Water Supply System 


